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Stand up and praise the Lord your God. Nehemiah 9:5 SEPTEMBER, 2013

SAVE THESE DATES

Sun., September 8", Rally Day BBQ, after church service
Mon., Sept. 9" FWSCS Meeting, 7 pm
Thurs., Sept. 12 Bible Study Begins, 3:30 & 7pm
Sunday, Sept. 15" Stories of Faith Night 7pm
Sun., Sept. 29' Installation Service for Pastor Donna, 3 pm
Sun., Oct 21st, Spaghetti Supper, 4:30 - 6:30 pm

Editor: Marie Burr, maranburr{@aol.com Contributors: Church Family & Friends
Collator: Donna Castaner

The deadline for the October Newsletter is the second week in September. Please email your copy to
me during that week or leave it in the Newsletter mailbox. If you are unable to meet the deadline, and
need to submit and article, please call me at 677-0430 or send me an email. Thank You.



Pastor’s Ponderings
by The Reverend Donna Frischknecht-
Jackson

SCRIPTURE TO REFLECT UPON: “And God
will meet all your needs according to his
glorious riches in Christ Jesus.”
Philippians 4:19

In August, | moderated my first Spiritual
Life board meeting as pastor of Lyall
Memorial Federated. It was indeed a Spirit-
filed meeting as ideas were shared,
concerns lifted and many praises given to
God who is clearly at work in our midst
through the questions, the celebrations
and the challenges.

It was exciting to feel God's presence so
strongly at the meeting table that night for
it was exactly that presence that came
through so strongly during my interviews
with the members of the Pastor
Nominating Committee months ago. It was
that sense of God leading Lyall Memorial
Federated into new and exciting ways of
being Christ's body that opened my heart
to saying “yes” to God's call and which
soon had me packing up the U-Haul and
heading out of New York's Washington
County for that of beautiful Dutchess
County.

Something, though, was mentioned at my
first Spiritual Life meeting that has really
stuck in my head, so much so | just had to
share.

When it came to the update on the Special
Events team, Caroline Reid reported about
the Rally Day picnic, taking place following
worship on September 8. (Make sure to
mark your calendars!) As she talked about
the logistics of the event and the menu, |
just couldnt get out of my head the word
“rally.” | first heard of Rally Day while
working as a Christian Ed director at a
Baptist church prior to entering Princeton
Seminary. For those not familiar with the
term, it is basically the term used for the

celebration in which the new church school
year begins and all the children and
families are welcomed back after being
gone all summer.

But why “rally”? Wouldnt a simple
“Welcome Back!” be sufficient? What are
we saying when we use “rally”?

Here's some background: Rally Day began
at the turn of the 20th century when
Sunday school in America began to be
shaped to model that of public school—
complete with church school
superintendents and even church school
report cards! In the 1905 book, “How to
Conduct a Sunday school,” Rally Day is
mentioned as a “festival used as a means
of rallying the forces again for the work of
fall and winter” The book goes on to
explain: “YWhen a general is preparing for a
battle he is said to rally his forces. When a
sick person begins to recover it is said of
him that he is rallying. When a bookbinder
brings together in one place the different
sections of a book to be bound into one he
is said to be rallying the book. All of these
phrases may be applied to the Sunday-
school work; we are rallying our forces for
the great campaign of the fall and winter."
Hmmm...| never thought of the work we do
for Christ as something that needs forces
to be rallied. But forces to be rallied are
exactly what are needed if God's light is to
shine out into our community. For you see,
the work of Christ's church just doesn't
happen magically. Nor does it happen with
just a few stepping up to the plate to seek
and serve the lost as Christ came to do
(see Luke 19:10).

Now I'm not one who tends to use military
language, but it does seem fitting to say
we need to rally the troops for aren’t we in
a battle of sorts to spread the word of God
to others in a world that doesn't take the
church and what it has to say about God
seriously? The apostle Paul told his young
protégé, Timothy, to fight the good fight.
That fight continues for us as a faith



community. And so, | guess we do need to
“rally.”

September is the traditional kick off to a
new season in the church but that new
season shouldn’t be just about welcoming
people back from summer hiatuses. The
kick off to a new season in the church—a
season ripe with God possibilities—should
be a time for us to rally together around the
Word of God and in prayer with one
another so that we can receive our
“marching orders” in how to be the body of
Christ in action. WWe can be sure, too, as
we move forward with eyes on Christ and
Christ alone that we will see what Paul was
saying when he wrote to the church in
Philippi, “And God will meet all your needs
according to his glorious riches in Christ
Jesus.” God will meet our needs whatever
they may be.

September is here! A new
church season is upon us!

Not only do | look forward
F to welcoming you back
¥ o from what | hope has been

a wonderful summer, but

also | look forward to
rallying around God’'s Word with you so
that together we can do the work of Christ
that God is entrusting us to do.

Great is His Faithfulness!
Pastor Donna

Have some thoughts or comments about
this month’s “Pastor’'s Ponderings™?
Pastor Donna would love to hear from
you. Email her at

pastordonnal@gmail.com.

How to Reach Pastor Donna

When not out in the community or
visiting the sick and the elderly, Pastor
Donna will be in the office for drop in

visits or scheduled visits on the
following days:

Mondays: 10 a.m. to 2 p.m.

Tuesdays: Staff Meeting at 10 am.;
11:30 am. to 2:30 p.m.

Wednesdays: late afternoon/evenings
by appointment*
Thursdays: by appointment*;
Bible Study 3:30pm & 7 pm

Fridays: Pastor's Sabbath Day
(emergency visits only**)

*To schedule an appointment or a visit call the
church office (677-3485) or email Pastor
Donna directly at pastordonnal @gmail.com

**Pastoral Emergencies: 518-232-6295

AETE

Stories of Faith Night

STORIES OF FAITH NIGHT — SEPT. 15™ 7PM
You're invited to Lyall Memorial Federated
Church for an informal gathering of sharing
and fellowship: “Sharing our God
moments’ Seeing God’s Abundance all
around; Savoring God’s presence;
spreading the Good News. Come to the
Social Room . (or Gathering if we need
more room) at 7pm on Sunday,
September 15", (refreshments served)



CALL FROM THE
' BOARD OF SPIRITUAL LIFE:
Do vou have a heart for Missions work? We
need someone to head the Missions

committee. If interested please let Pastor
Donna know.

wormens ministries FWSCS News
/ PRESEREE Christine Horihan

Next meeting September 9th, 2013-
7:00pm

Please join us for our next meeting. We meet
at 7:00 pm to enjoy refreshments and visit a
bit before our program and meeting.

Nancy Greer will surprise us with a hymn
study. Hostesses are Ruth Tonkin & Darleen
Walsh. We'd love to have you join US.

Expect to see our Bakeless Bake Sale flyer
soon. This fund raiser helps increase the
money we give to the many charities we
support.

In June many of us attended the Ecumenical
Salad Supper given this year by Verbank
Methodist Church. It was lovely to see so
many friends from the community. The food
was really good, and we got to hear an
interesting speaker — Mr. Billups. Since his
retirement from IBM he has followed a friend
into what amounts to a food ministry. You
may have seen his truck with the name "To
God Be the Glory" emblazoned on the side.
He collects donations from groceries,
bakeries and others with food to give. The
ministry now has a refrigerated truck so meat
can be included. At press time | haven't got
all the information I'd like you to have. More
next month...

Operation Christmas Child 2013
Nancy Greer

It's time to think about packing a

shoebox again. Boxes will be given out
in October, but we can start to gather
school supplies and hygiene items
during sale times. The collection box for
older boys and girls will be in the hall
again, so please fill it up with items on
the monthly list. Last year New York
Hudson Valley East contributed 7,430
shoeboxes, up 10%. Countries around
the world sent out a total of 9,039,060
boxes. You can donate the following
items from the monthly list: bar soap
(unscented please), washcloths,
toothbrushes, boxed toothpaste, combs,
crayons, colored pencils, paper, small
toys (bouncy balls, yo-yo, matchbox
cars, slinky, etc.), socks, flip flops,
pencils, pencil sharpener, note pads,
hard candy, lollipops, and gum, hair
accessories, etc.

Many thanks for supporting this mission.

NEWS FROM ABROAD
As we've been

) ked not t
:‘ ?c?rv:ard " oc;

post updates

due to the
area of the world in which she’ll be living
and to help with security, you may send a
request for updates to the church:
lyallmemfed@gmail.com, we'll forward it to
her and she’ll write to you directly.

“‘Now to Him who is able to do immeasurably
more than all we ask or imagine, according to
His Power that is at work within us, fo Him be
glory in the church and in Christ Jesus
throughout alf generations, for ever and ever!”



NOTE FROM THE LONG FAMILY
Hello Everyone,

It is hard to believe
that we have been
in Jakarta for an
entire yearl We
celebrated with an
entire night (7pm-
7am) of fireworks
T , and Mosque
= R : "music." It
happened to coincide with Idul Fitri, when
Muslims break their month of fasting
(Ramadan.) We also enjoyed a week with
no traffic because the residents of Jakarta all
return to their villages to see family or go on
a holiday overseas.

Now back to normal...kids are settling into
their routine of home school mornings and
music, sports, dance, language lessons in the
afternoons. The Lord is so good to provide
these activities right here at the church or just
a couple of minutes away. ...Couldn't do any
of it otherwise. Also happy to report those
lessons are inexpensive here, so | can put
these activities in the budget.

Jim will be in Kalimantan (Borneo) next
week trekking through the villages in the
interior of the island. He will be in a team
from church, helping to share the Love of
Christ in these remote communities. Please
pray for safety and health. It will be a very
rough journey.

Jim will turn 50 on September 1st, so |
decided to send us all for some outdoor
relaxation. We will be going to one of the
islands in Indonesia called Gili Air. It is a
tiny island with no cars and lots of beautiful
sea life. | booked Jim for his first ever deep
sea dive! Thank you to the IRS for Jim's
birthday adventure!

| can't remember when | last emailed, but
you can always go to my
blog www.Long4Him.blogspot.com to read
more and to see pictures.

We miss you all and pray that the Lord
continues to watch over your comings and
goings. Please keep in touch and | will do
my best to write back!

Love, Nanci

YANCY KITTREDGE CHANGES GEARS

“I have changed gears a little and
decided to work more on disaster
relief. I've now joined DOVEBOF.org
which works with the Red Cross.

I'l' be training in Poughkeepsie
beginning orientation August 21t ...
nothing wrong with the Nomads just
don't feel this is a good fit for me and
God is calling me to ancther mission,
I'm looking forward to seeing you soon
to share with you all my experience
with the Nomads and tell you more
about my new love mission.

~Yancy”

As part of the
Odyssey program
through Hopewell
Reformed Church,
our Harriet Cole is now travelling in
Mexico to help the children at Gabriel
House, a nonprofit rehabilitation center
for children with disabilities who have
been orphaned, abandoned, or whose




families are unable to take care of them.
She returns to us on August 24"

Please keep her and the rest of the
Odyssey team in your prayers.

j— ! Tl o il & Pt e Pt o i
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Evie Grainger thanks all who
helped to make her trip to
Guatemala a reality.

FunDRAISING COMMITTEE MEETING
Sue McGinnis

HELP We are looking for fundraising
WANTED . committee members and will be

3’-3 meeting the second Sunday in

) September after church to
brainstorm and plan out future projects
and events. Everyone's input is

welcomed.

The first upcoming event is the Annual
Spaghetti Supper. There will also be
two raffles offered: One is for a
complete Lasagna Dinner, and the other
is for a gift basket.

6TH ANNUAL SPAGHETTI SUPPER
Marie Burr

This year our sixth Annual Spaghetti
Supper will be on Sunday, October

20th with continuous servings from
4:30-6:30pm.

The menu includes Spaghetti,
Meatballs, Sausages, Garden

Salad, Italian Bread, Homemade //
Desserts, and Beverages.

Tickets will be sold at the door g—%;
as well as in advance. Take-outs
will also be available.

Anyone interested in helping out with
our supper, please contact Marie Burr
(677-0430) (maranburr@aol.com ), or
any member of the Fundraising
Committee.

We are in need of people to help set up
and take down the tables and chairs,
clean-up in the kitchen, servers,
runners, cooks, selling tickets, and also
people who would like to bake a dessert,
and help make meatballs and cook
sausages on Sat., Oct. 19th.

Fundraiser—Toner—Toner—Toner!!

Do you have empty toner cartridges?
Unused outdated toner? Bring them to
the secretary's office! We will collect and
send them in to raise money for the
church - some cartridges pay up to $22
per! Thanks to those who've been
donating ... keep 'em coming!

CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS

Donation Church Statements
Kristen Reid

If you would like to have a 6 month (or
more) statement of your donations to
the church, please let me know. | can
e-mail you the statement as an excel
file or mail you a hard copy.

Please leave a note in my mailbox or e-
mail me at lyallchurchtreas@gmail.com




pURCH
NEWS

Keep the Faith All Week with...
“TOGETHER IN FAITH”

(A new Email Devotional Available to Enjoy and
Sharel)

Mondays are an interesting day for me as a
pastor. While the list of things to do has
already begun forming the day before with
many pressing needs, | tend to take Monday
mornings a bit leisurely. | give my dogs a
hug, savor a second cup of coffee and sit in
wonderful reflection as to how | saw God at
work during our time of worship and
fellowship on Sunday. | think about the
music, the laughter, the tears and the
concerns. | think about the faces | noticed
that carried burdens or hidden stress. | think
about God's Word that was proclaimed—and
| think a lot about what the week ahead holds
for us in terms of living out that Word.

Many times | find myself thinking of faith
insights to share with you, news to remind us
of, and spiritual nuggets that might start your
week off on a better foot—one that is
following God and His ways.

And so | am proud to announce the launch of
a Monday e-letter—Together in Faith—a
venue to keep us grounded in faith as the
week begins. Each week there will a
reflection from me and a question or two to
ponder as to how to live out your faith.
Maybe there will be a faith challenge to take
on or perhaps tidbits of news or happenings
that took place at Lyall Memorial Federated
Church or out within the Millbrook
community. Each and every week there will
be the sermon from the day before posted
for those who missed church or would like to
mull it over again for further reflection or to
pass it along to a friend or neighbor as a way
to invite them to be part of our family of faith.
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On a personal note, this Monday e-letter
has been on my mind for more than a
year now as | often wonder what
happens on Monday morning after we've
come together and heard God's word
and prayed together and then were sent
out to be the examples of Christ at work
in our community. The reality of what
happens is this: Often we quickly forget
or get sucked into the busyness of life
and we begin a new week with very little
time for God.

My hope and prayer is that Together in
Faith will slow us down before we get
caught up with the things we need to do
and see the things we ought to do—the
God-things that will build His Kingdom here
in Millbrook and beyond. Together in Faith
will officially launch September 9th and will
be automatically emailed to our current
church family email list. If you do not
receive it and are interested in receiving it,
email me at pastordonnal @gmail.com and
we'll add you to the list.

~Blessings, Pastor Donna

Sermon Talk Backs Continue

" This Fall
i Pastor Donna
; If%tig Following coffee hour on

= &) Sundays, Pastor Donna
invites you to join in on a conversation
that takes the day's sermon a step
further as we seek how to live out the
Word proclaimed. We have had some
lively and enlightening conversations in
August. These talks are informal and
are kept to under an hour. If you would
like to join the conversation but are
pressed for time with other obligations,



feel free to sit and stay for as long as you
can.

Bible Study Returns Thursdays this
Fall

Bible study at Lyall Memorial
Federated returns Thursdays with two
classes: an afternoon class starting at
3:30 p.m. and an evening class at 7
p.m. Our first class will meet
September 12.

s~ ~ Ve will be studying Tim

N Keller's The Gospef in
Life, an eight-week
course on how to truly
live out the gospel—first
in your heart, then in
your community and
then out into the world.

gnspt'li'flif}'

The first session opens the course
with the theme of the city; your home
now, the world that is. Session 8
closes the course with the theme of
the eternal city: your heavenly home,
the world that is to come. In between,
we will look at how the gospel
changes your heart (session 2&3),
changes your community (sessions 4
and 5), and changes how you live in
the world (sessions 6&7). For more
information click on the promotional
trailer for the Bible study found at
http:/iMmww.youtube.com/watch?v=7xn
xomKdGhl.

Installation Service Set
for September 29

The Reverend Donna

, |
! ”575”“170”. Frischknecht-Jackson will
be officially installed as Lyall Memorial

Federated Church’s pastor on
Sunday, September 29 at 3 p.m.

An installation service is a service
of worship and praise for what God
is doing in a faith community. It is a
joyous time to give God our thanks
for the new relationship between
minister and congregation and for
the work that is yet to come that
God will entrust us with.

Representatives from the Mid-
Hudson Classis of the Reformed
Church in America, Mid-Hudson
Methodists, and the Quakers will
be participating in the service of
worship. Area pastors from these
denominations as well as Millbrook
clergy are also being invited to
attend and to wear their robes and
red stoles (a symbol of the fiery
tongues of Pentecost when the
Holy Spirit was unleashed and the
church of Christ began!) as a show
of support for the new ministry
beginning in Millbrook. Harriet
Sandmeier, of the Hudson River
Presbytery, in which Pastor Donna
belongs to, and a regular guest
preacher here at Lyall Memorial
Federated will be delivering the
sermon.

A reception will follow the service.

OTHER DATES TO REMEMBER
*Labor Day, Sept. 2"

*National Grandparents Day, Sept. 8"
*Patriot Day, Sept. 11"

*First Day of Autumn, Sept. 22™
*Hispanic Heritage Month, Sept. — Oct. 15th



fi,&, IT’s ALL ABOUT THE Music!

Y
o}
% Music Fund

This year, choir rehearsals and special music in church services were cut out for the
month of September in order to reduce the church's budget deficit by about $1,500.
Because we know how important the church music is to you, we used our Music Fund to
keep our music program from any cuts this September.

If you'd like to help replenish the fund, please do so. You can use the envelopes found
in the pews (write "music" on it) for your cash donations or a check made out to LMFC
with music written in memo line. Either can be put in the collection plate or sent to the

church treasurer.
Thank you very much! (Music Committee)

Choir Rehearsals Begin

ApuLTs: Thursdays: 7:30-9:00 pm Beginning Sept 5th

JUNIOR: Wednesdays: 3:304:15 pm Beginning Sept 11th
YoUTH: Thursdays: 6:30-7:15 pm Beginning Sept 12

To join any of the choirs, please contact Dan Koch, our choir director

(dkochpiano@gmail.com), call Dan directly @ 845-337-0687 or leave a msg. at the
church: 845-677-3485.

Do YOU KNOW THESE CHILDREN? HINT: SUNDAY SCHOOL JUNIOR CHOIR ... A LONG TIME AGO




Church Library

Thank You! CONGRATULATIONS! MILLBROOK HIGH ScHoOOL
A great big THANK YOU to AND MIDDLE SCHOOL CLASS oF 2013

Liam Wack for cataloguing 144 books in

our Church Library. Rk SeHeoL:

lan D. Adams

And another one to Kristen Reid for Scott E. Decker -Class of 2013
shelving them!

VALEDICTOR! AN AND SALUTATO!

Emma Kate )
o _ , Lomangino Lomaino > s
Theres still more Wo_rk to do S0 if you'd Emily A. Reid ke High
like to serve in this capacity, please Valedictorian.
contact Donna C. directly: 677-4155 Kendra Hartley Weller st

Tl VALEDICTORIAN
Assoc1ation Emma Lomanging
Award, as well

as the Conklin Scholarshi
as n : 4
by Dutchess County (,ommun,t,\‘

College: The scholarship rewaras
; ence will

i awarded

Book Review ~ Kathy King

You're holding a document never
intended for human eyes. These
classified letters contain the battle
strategies of evil agents plotting to
deceive and destroy you and your
family. Read each word with care.
What's at stake is greater than you
can imagine. Hali Wack

TWELFTH GRADE ACADEMIC AWARDS

her academic excell h t\\u’
rears of free tuition. Emma plans 10
VEAars ¥ :

ttend DCC in the fall

——

MIDDLE SCHOOL PRINCIPAL'S LIST:

Lord Foulgrin's Letters and The
Ishbane Conspiracy are two Kendra Weller
©a novels written by Randy Alcorn TWELFTH GRADE ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE
<=2 and his daughters. They are a AWARDS
Altorn A contemporary version of C.S.
sl | ewis' The Screwtape Letters, Kendra Weller
in which the devil is teaching one of his THE MILLBROOK TRIBUTE GARDEN MERIT
demons how to win over Christians to SCHOLARSHIP
Satan.
Kendra Weller
Saint Paul writes in Ephesians 6:11 and MODEL UN PARTIGIPATION CERTIFICATE (11TH
12 “Put on the whole armor of God that GRADE)

you may be able to stand against the
schemes of the devil. For we do not
wrestle against flesh and blood, but
against the rulers, against authorities,

Evelyn Grainger
A.Foord Munderback

against the cosmic powers over this AREN'T THEY
present darkness, against the spiritual G ”
forces of evil in the heavenly places.” REAT ¢ ; .

That battle is real. These novels help alert
you to that fact. Plan to read them.
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OUR PRAYERS OF JOY AND CONCERN:

» lan Adams, prayers for healing

¢ Barbara from M.O.W. - fighting cancer

¢ Roger Beatty - brother of Anne Van Vlack
¢ Marion Bennett - breathing difficulty

e Marie Burr - leg troubles

¢ Nancy Cole

¢ Alan Decker

¢ Genevieve (Nellie) Edmonds - prayers for
healing

e Pastor Karl Esmark - at home
recovering

¢ Flora Jane Hildebrand
¢ Elisa - battling cancer

¢ Pete Fisher (friend of Stewart) - for healing
& comfort

¢ Pastor Donna Frischknecht & PJ - for the
sale of their home in Vermont

e Dan & Juliet Koch and their children- Juliet
recuperating at home

¢ Tom Higgins - healing from cancer,
receiving treatment

¢ Thomas Holmes — at rehab center after a
fall.

¢ Yancy Kittredge - travelling for Mission
work

¢ JOY!! - Baby girl, Inés Lyczkowski
Martinez, born to Emily Lyczkowski and
Joaquin Martinez on July 26, 2013. Proud
grandparents are Phyllis Randall and Rich
Lyczkowski.

¢ Prayers for Lyn Lavallee
¢ The Lawlor family
¢ Pastor Jim Long and Nanci & the children

¢ JOY!! Beatrice Molella — home now
gaining strength

@
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¢ Stephen Nielsen - battling cancer

» Lisa Pensiero (friend of Jon) - for her
health

» Nancy Perkins (recovering)

s Carolyn Reid - recovering from car
accident

+ JOY!! Bev Schline (M.O.W.) - recovering
from cancer

» Jerry and Dolores Secor and Jerry Secor,
Jr.

» Kiok Sidaras, mother of Al Sidaras, battling
lung cancer

¢ Our Soldiers: Chris Jasmine (in
Afghanistan),
lan Anderson, Jack Blayney and their
families.

¢ JOY!! Zack Neville is safely home

CONDOLENCES
We offer our condolences to:

* The family of Helen Harris who passed
away peacefully on July 31 s at the
age of 92.

Helen was born and raised on the
family farm in Salt Point and attended
Millbrook Schools. She worked for
many years in Millbrook for the
Department Store and for Reardon
Briggs as the bookkeeper until her
retirement.

Read more by clicking here.

* The family of Margaret Grant who
passed away on Sunday, August 18th
after a brief illness.

Margaret is a 15 year resident of Red
Hook after residing for 37 years in
Millborook. She was an active member
of the Lyall Memorial Federated
Church, serving on the Board of
Trustees as well as many other
committees. She was also an active



*

member of the Women's Society of the
church, serving as its' president at
various times, as well as treasurer.

Read more by clicking_here.

The family of Jack Keresey, 90 of Canaan,
CT and formerly of Stanfordville and
Larchmont, NY who passed away on
Thursday, August 15" at Geer Nursing
Home in Canaan, Ct.

Born in Larchmont, he served his country
during WW-II with the US Navy from 1942-
1946 having served in both the Atlantic
and Pacific Theaters, including 2 months
as part of the occupying force in Japan.

He was bestowed a lifetime membership
in the International Chiefs of Police
Association.

Read more by clicking here:

While we extend our deepest
sympathy to the Harris, Grant and
Keresey Families, we also rejoice
in the witness of a life redeemed.
"This is life eternal”, says Our
Lord, "that they might know thee
the only true God, and Jesus

Christ, whom thou has sent.”
(JOHN 17:3, KJV)
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SEPTEMBER ANNIVERSARIES
3 Tom & Sandy Beaumont
4 Stan & Shirley Benham
James & Nanci Long
14  Rob & Lynda Youmans
17  Bob & Kristen Reid
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SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS

Elizabeth Hicks
Pastor James [Long
Megan Murphy
Genevieve Edmonds
David Baldwin
Richard Cole
Samuel Hart
August Schumacher
Thomas Mayhar
Alexia Williams
Mary Hicks
Megan Pickles
Gary King

Mike Castaner
Hali Wack
Carolyn Dommreis
Sandy Beaumont
Kerry Weller
Muriel Verdibello
Tara Adams

Casey Conklin
Katie Esmark
Myra Lawyer

Kay Ferris

Becky Baldwin
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SUNDAY AN | e Quaker Mtg. House et 7-00 . Board of Tr[ustees Mgt;
og | Healing 10:25 | am | Worship Service U | PM ] (Library)
Service 11:45 | am | Healing Service 25 | Wednesday 330 [ pm | JuniorChoir Rehearsal
. SermonTalk-Backs 3:30 | pm | Bible Study
Rally Day e At Rally Day Celebration o o 6:30 | pm| [ Youth ChoirRehearsal
09 | Monday 7:00 | pm | FWSCS meeting (Social) | | e, 7:00 | pm | Bible Study
e E— 10:30 | am | Prayer Group 720 [ pm | Adult Choir Rehearsal
' 2:30 | pm | Girl Scouts (Gathering) 9:00 | am fﬂ?;il?lﬁfsg?ﬁrftg; Taﬁt ﬁlﬂﬁ;sj
T | A -l Elliuttrllxlenér?ur:grl-ur}aemarsal 29 | Sunpay 10:25 | am | Worship Service
3:30 | pm | Bible Study 200 | pm INSTALLATION SERVICE FOR
12 | Thursday 6:30 | pm | Youth ChoirRehearsal PASTOR DONNA
7:00 | pm | Bible Study WEEKLY COMMUNITY GROUPS
730 pm Adult ChoirRehearsal AA: Sunday @ 8:15 a.m.; Menday — Friday 12 noon — 1 p.m

0 SMALL CIRCLE OF FRIENDS: Monday-Friday &:30 -11:30am
Little Musicians: Weds 2:45am-$:25am& 9:30am- 10:20am
[contact Danielle Szalewicz 845-877-3538 for info)
MECEC: Monday-Friday &:00 am-4:30 PM
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